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Subject:  
Consider the placement of a no parking zone from property line of 2211/2207 Harris-Highland Drive to the property 
line of 2129/2125 Harris-Highland Drive in winter months to aid the safe clearing of snow. 

 

Details:  
3/6/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. Wells as a referral to install no parking on the south side of Harris-
Highland Drive from property line 2211/2207 to property line 2129/2125 during the winter months to aid in snow 
removal operations. Engineering staff have reviewed this request and do not have an issue of installing no parking 
on the south side of Harris-Highland Drive from property line 2211/2207 to the property line of 2129/2125 during 
the winter months.  

 

Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing two (2) no parking signs and two (2) new sign poles would be around $140 and covered by 
the 2023 Building and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends the approval to install no parking on the south side of Harris-Highland 
Drive from property line 2211/2207 to property line 2129/2125 from November 1st to April 1st. 

 
 


